Delete Respond
Mon 2/8/2021 9:30 AM

Drew DiPasquale <drew.dipasquale@gmail.com>

Move

Request for postponement

To Peter M. Stith

1 You replied to this message on 2/8/2021 9:33 AM.

Dear Board of Adjustment,

I would like to postpone my BOA meeting from this upcoming February to the next meeting in March for our property at 80 Fields Rd.. We have a revision to our plans and that will require a resend of the legal advertisement. There was a breakdown in understanding the measurements/building coverage on the initial plans and so we will submit a new set of plans. My apologies for the additional work to get the plans in order. Please let me know what our next steps are. Thank you.

Zoom

Editing

Drew DiPasquale 570-578-4448 80 Fields Rd, Portsmouth, NH 03801